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From: Max von Rettig 
Sent: 31 July 2013 22.20 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2013/4203/P Reg Aysegul Olcar-Chanterlin 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 
Dear Aysegul, 

My wife and I support the application for planning permission under reference 2013/4203/P 
in relation to 25 Howitt Road. 

These houses are all in need of renovation due to their slow and steady descent into the 
earth. We live within the same building and are aware of the potential that subsidence 
could cause. An excavation of the type proposed would improve the stability of the existing 
building as well as those adjacent while at the same time not impacting the already 
congested street as this is merely an extension rather than an additional unit. 

We have lived on this street for over four years now and find these projects common, this 
particular project will maintain the character of the street. This is an extension of existing 
basement space that has been carefully put together and deserves encouragement. 

Kind Regards, 

Max von Rettig 

05/0812013 



From: 
Sent: 01 August 2013 19 23 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection; 2013/4203IP 25 Hewitt Road, NV/3 4LT basement excavation 

Follow Up Flag: Follow UP 
Flag Status: Orange 

Development Management, Planning Dept 
Camden town hall 
Judd St 
WC1H 8ND 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I strongly object to the proposed basement excavation as it will further destabilise our road which 
is already sliding down the hill. 
No objections to the ground floor plans. 

Ulla Thiessen 


